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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
July 14, 2023 
 
Collin Anderson 
Strategic Planning Coordinator II 
Carle Health 
Collin.anderson@carle.com 
 
RE: Acknowledgement of First Annual Progress Report and Financial Commitment    

Permit #22-017 – Young Minds Institute   
Permit Holders:  Methodist Medical Center of Illinois, Methodist Health Services 
Corporation, Carle Health 

 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
In a letter received July 13, 2023, we received your notice of the first annual progress report and 
the financial commitment of the Permit referenced above.  Our records will show that the Permit 
was financially committed on March 31, 2023, and the annual progress report is in compliance 
with 77 ILAC 1130.760.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
John P. Kniery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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